
  General Rules and 
Information 

 
 

 

♦ Early Registration- Ring A $20, Ring B$25 
◊ Early Registration for all species will end July 8th at 4pm. 

♦ Day of Registration- Ring A $25, Ring B $30 

♦ Exhibitor must show in Ring A to be able to show in Ring B  

♦ Showmanship will be divided into 4 divisions. $10- cash only at gate. 

◊ Peewee: 8 and under (Will be shown AFTER the species show in RING A) 

◊ Junior: 9-14 years old (Will be shown BEFORE the species show in RING A) 

◊ Senior: 15 years old to Senior in high school (Will be shown BEFORE the species show in RING B) 

◊ Old Timers: High School graduates and older(Will be shown AFTER the species show in RING B) 

♦ Pens are limited. First come, first served. Exhibitors may show off trailers.   

♦ Class calls will be made three times. We are not responsible for exhibitors missing their classes. 

♦ Refunds will only be considered prior to showing in Ring A. After an exhibit has shown in Ring A, no refunds will be 

permitted. 

♦ Swine, Lambs, and Goats (Please see Species rules for any additional information) 

◊ Swine, Lambs, and Goats will be divided into classes by weight.  

◊ The quantity of exhibits will determine the number of classes 

♦ Steers & Heifers ( Please see Species rules for any additional information) 

◊ Heifers will be shown by Division(American, British, Exotic) and Age 

◊ Heifers will not be required to show proof of papers.  

◊ Steers will be shown by Division(American, British, Exotic) and Weight 

♦ All species, except heifers, will weigh in once they have registered or checked in at the show. 

♦ Weigh in on provided scales. No weigh backs. 

◊ Please see flyer for schedule of Check-In/Weigh In times.  

♦ Show rings will not wait for a missing exhibitor 

♦ Use of shocking devices on exhibits is not allowed  

♦ No shavings allowed! Carpet will be allowed on show day and the exhibitor must remove prior to leaving 

♦ Cordless Clippers ONLY. Generators may be used, but must be located on the outside of the barn. 

♦ Please remember that all of our staff are Volunteers. We are here for the kids. If you have any issues, please kindly 

ask someone to see the person in charge. We will try our hardest to help you. 


